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The interactive play system Delta 21 vertical has a 21 
inch touch screen. The games are suitable for children 
from 8 to 12+ years old. The educational and non-violent 
games are specially designed by the IKC studio. These 
games stimulate children to improve their creativeness 
and their ability to react in a playful way!

The housing is the same size as our standard play 
modules, making sure the play system can be used as 
a stand-alone play solution for on the wall, but also as 
an option for our play systems and fences. The modern, 
safe and durable housing allows children to play and 
explore freely.

Delta 21 vertical

See all information about the games on the next pages!
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Navigate your rocket through the universe. Score points 
by flying up and earn extra points by collecting stars 
along the way. Watch out that you don’t crash into  
the planets!

Orbits 101
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The classic game Pinball has been added to the software 
collection. The physical buttons, that are genuine arcade 
buttons, that have been added to the cabinet will make 
full use of this game. Complete missions and collect the 
most points to be in the top of the leader boards.

Pinball
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Clear your way through the galaxy by combining the 
planets. Use the buttons to switch between planets. Aim 
by using the touchscreen and shoot away! By selecting a 
bomb more block will explode upon collision.

Bubble shooter


